
Once again the Rotary Club have supported children from the 2nd, 3rd and 4th Family Groups to visit the Cotswold 
Wildlife Park as part of their annual KidsOut event. As ever it was a wonderful experience for the children, who also 
managed to navigate the challenges of a broken down coach and still arrive back at school in time for the end of the day.

The 8th Family Group have been embracing nature in all sorts of ways this year, something which has had a significant 
influence on the classroom space. One of the projects has been to look at the growth of beans, which were successfully 
enabled to germinate, as you can see from the picture on the right.

Many thanks to 
everyone who donated 
items for the tombola, 
we are extremely 
grateful. 
The Friends of Frank 
Wise will be present at 
the Town Mayor’s 
Funday, taking place on 
Sunday 14th July in 
People’s Park. Come 
along and say hello.
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Quick Tips for Families


CEOP Education Facebook page - CEOP 
Education, part of the National Crime Agency, 
are launching their #SaferSummerTogether 
campaign on the 16th of July to support 
families through the holidays.
What are Protective Behaviours? A video 
explaining Protective Behaviours

https://www.facebook.com/CEOPEducation/?utm_source=Thinkuknow&utm_campaign=742f7efab7-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_9_26_2022_Network_COPY_02&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_0b54505554-742f7efab7-65033608
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0_cSgq9yfSs

